Sent on behalf of James Palmer, Clinical Director Specialised Services, NHS England

Dear Mish

Clinical Reference Groups: Patient and Carer Member Recruitment Launched

The NHS Commissioning Board (NHS CB) has opened the application process for patient and carer members of its 74 Clinical Reference Groups for 2013/14.

CRGs are responsible for providing the NHS CB with clinical advice regarding specialised services, and for promoting equity of access to high quality services for all patients, regardless of where they live. CRGs are also at the forefront of the drive to spearhead innovation, working with clinical leaders, patients and suppliers to identify and promote best practice; scanning the horizon for new treatment approaches; and taking action to improve patient experience and outcomes in the NHS.

This is an exciting time to join a CRG, as they take their place within the new commissioning structures of the NHS. The accompanying Guide to CRGs and Information Pack for Patients and Carers will provide you with more, detailed information about their work; where they sit within the NHS CB, and what it means to be a patient and carer member of a CRG. If you are interested in applying to be a patient or carer member, you will also find an application form which you can complete online. The closing date for applications for membership is 26 April 2013.

To find out more about becoming a patient or carer member of one of these groups, please go to http://www.commissioningboard.nhs.uk/ourwork/d-com/spec-serv/crg/   where you will find a Guide to CRGs, an Information Pack and application form.

This opportunity is open to people 18 years and over. We are committed to ensuring that the work of CRGs is informed by the voice of CYP; however, we are also aware that there are extra support needs for this group and that membership of the CRGs may not be the most appropriate approach to engaging with this section of the population.

-----Original Message-----
From: gatesheadmhuv [mailto:gatesheadmhuv@mentalhealthmatters.co.uk]
Sent: 09 April 2013 09:45
To: Voice-CRG NHSCB (NHS ENGLAND)
Subject: Clinical reference group application form

Dear Sirs,
               Please forward me an application form for the NHS Clinical Reference Group.

Yours Sincerely
Mish Loraine
Development Worker
Gateshead Mental Health User Voice
Room 204
Aidan House
Sunderland Road
Gateshead
Tyne and Wear
NE8 3HU

Telephone 0191 478 7475

gatesheadmhuv@mentalhealthmatters.co.uk<mailto:gatesheadmhuv@mentalhealthmatters.co.uk>

********************************************************************************************************************

This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient please inform the
sender that you have received the message in error before deleting it.
Please do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any action in reliance on its contents:
to do so is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

Thank you for your co-operation.

NHSmail is the secure email and directory service available for all NHS staff in England and Scotland
NHSmail is approved for exchanging patient data and other sensitive information with NHSmail and GSi recipients
NHSmail provides an email address for your career in the NHS and can be accessed anywhere
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